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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

Has there been any idea about the amount of water or septic being used with this expansion? Seems like with

drought being a real potential with climate changes that drawing more water out of the lake and creating more

sewer/waste water is something that would definitely impact the area. 

 

Last year we visited Gibson reservoir on the other side of the divide and saw just how extreme the drought had

impacted that water source. 

 

As I'm not  a hydrologist I can't speak to exact scientific impacts of water usage but wanted to bring this forward

as a comment that seems incredibly vital. I think many people want the lodge to succeed as is or with small

updates. But to put the large expansion would rely on water that might not be there in future.

 

Sincerely

Heidi May

 


